
ASOS Ltd 

180, Hampstead road  

London, 

NW1 7AW 

8th October 2018  

 

 

Application for a lawful development of Greater London house LG space to storage  

 

We have previously applied for planning permission (2018/3053/INV) on 28th June to construct 

additional business / office space in the lower ground floor of Greater London house. 

The purpose of this additional space is ancillary to current ASOS use of business / office B1 class, we 

will not be providing any additional means of access from street level and the full purpose is for 

ASOS use as storage areas and not independent units 

I can also confirm that these changes will not impact the surrounding CPZ nor affect any loss of cycle 

provision within the building  

I met with your officer John Diver on Thursday 4th October and review the space and outlined 

intended use, John’s advice after seeing the space was that I should revoke the planning application 

and instead send in an application for a lawful development certificate 

Therefore, please withdraw the planning application (ref. 2018/3053/P), I have completed the 

application for a lawful development certificate and was informed the planning fee will be 

transferred to cover cost 

 

Best regards 

   

Martin Dowsett  

ASOS 

  


